
Children’s and Youth Council Meeting held on 22 January 2017 
 

 
Present  
Representatives from Galaxy and Galactic Hobos 
A member of All Stars was co-opted for this meeting. 
Frances Boyden and Anthia Page (Sunday Club Co-ordinators) 
 
Unable to attend: the Twinkles and All Stars reps 
 
The Sparklers rep has not yet been chosen. 
 
 
Reports from the reps 

 The time together remembering Josie on 15 January was good. 

 The Twinkles rep (via parent) liked the songs in Twinkles. 

 The Galaxy rep said that some people still being too noisy in the 
groups 

 The Galactic Hobos rep said they had started helping in the clubs 
and in church on the fourth Sunday and were enjoying this. 

 
Suggestions 

 The Twinkles rep would like to do more with the older clubs.                  
It was suggested that occasionally we had a combined club with 
Twinkles and all parents.  

 Play games in the Warwick Hall sometimes (Galaxy rep) 

 Have drinks (All Stars rep) Water is available in the kitchen. 

 Act the Bible story (Galaxy rep) 

 Have food and drinks (Galactic Hobos rep)  

 Learn a memory verse (Galactic Hobos rep) 

 Read the Bible more in the clubs and at home (Galactic Hobos 
rep).  Frances will find out about Bible reading notes for children 
and young people.  
 

   
 


